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MESSAGE

It is with immense pleasure that I welcome you to the West Bengal Police home
page. This home page aims at maximum public interface along with being highly

informative.

On assumption of charge as Director General of Police, West Bengal, I convey my
best wishes and warm greetings to the people of West Bengal and to all the members of

West Bengal Police and their families.

The challenges of modern policing in the new age need both professional response
and humane orientation. The citizens remain the main focus of our policing and service
delivery. Police-public interface will be made more effective by making the police
accessible to the citizens and responsive to their grievances. I assure that every member of
West Bengal Police force will give his/her best to provide an atmosphere of safety and

security in the State.

Also, we ourselves should take pride in our profession and uphold the dignity of the
uniform. We are the first responders to any calamity that befalls either the individual or
the society be it geographical, societal or inter personal. This is a great responsibility that
we have to shoulder with extreme sensitivity to the rule of law, human rights of the

individual and the dignity of those who are in need of our help.

I am quite sure that with the cooperation of my officers and men and continuous
interaction and support from the society, the West Bengal Police would be soon setting new

benchmarks of excellence in professional standards.
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